PIGEON FORGE POLICE DEPARTMENT
GATEWAY TO THE GREAT SMOKIES

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Pigeon Forge Police Department is requesting bids from qualified vendors for
Police Officer ballistic plates. Bid specifications may be obtained at the Pigeon
Forge Police Department Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m.
to 4:30 p.m. or on line at the following web address: www.cityofpigeonforge.com.

The City of Pigeon Forge reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept the
* bid deemed most favorable to the City. We also reserve the right to accept any
portion or all of a bid.

Bids will be received by the City until 10:00 a.m., August 28™ 2018, at which time
they will be opened and read aloud.

All bids must be dated, signed and the words “Ballistic Plate Bid” shall be
prominently displayed on the outside of the envelope.

Address all bids to:

Pigeon Forge Police Department
Attn: Sgt. Shane Rector

P.O. Box 1350

Pigeon Forge, TN 37868-1350

This the 14" Day of August, 2018.
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